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Date: 4th February 2014

Director of Strategic Procurement
8th Floor West
Empress State Building

Darren Johnson AM Lillie Road

Londonwide Member London

City Hall SW6 1TR

The Queen’s Walk
London
SE1 2AA

Dear Darren,

Re: London Assembly (Plenary) meeting 15 January - Motions

Thank you for your letter dated 23 January 2014 to the Commissioner that was then passed to
me from the Commercial and Finance Directorate to respond.

We note the recent motion in relation to preventing the use of animals to test household
products and have taken steps to include this requirement for future tender specifications where
products of this nature are due to be purchased or utilised on behalf of the Metropolitan Police
Service.

Yours sincerely

Lee Tribe
Director of Strategic Procurement

Lee Tribe




